Principal Notes 1.12.24
Important Dates:
January 15th- No School
January 23rd- No School
February 26th- March 3rd -No School
Revised School District Calendar 
https://www.nashua.edu/cms/lib/NH50000505/Centricity/Domain/692/Approved%202023-2024%20Calendar%20Revised%20Nov%2023.pdf  
Reminders from the Office:
1. Parents if you know before your child leaves the house that there will be a change in the afternoon dismissal please write a note for your child to give to his/her teacher.
1. Dismissals – we understand that there is a need to periodically dismiss your child early due to appointments and such. If this could be done before 3:15 PM it would make things much easier for the office. 
1. Drop off is no earlier than 8:50 and at 9:00 AM the child should be in the classroom beginning their day. If they arrive after 9:00 AM then they are considered tardy.
1. If your child will be late due to an appointment or out sick for the day, please call 603-966-3694 and leave a message on the attendance line. This will help to alleviate the automated absenteeism phone call. 
1. Moving/change of address – Any time there is a change to the address we have on file for you we need to be notified. A new proof of residency will need to be presented whether it’s a lease, current utility bills or a purchase and sale agreement. 
1. Kindergarten Registration begins Monday, February 5th after 9:00 AM. You can go to the Nashua.edu website and do the registration process on-line.  Please note that if the required documents are not uploaded (ie: birth certificate, proof of residency, immunizations and physical information) the registration process cannot be completed until these documents have been provided. 
1. Inclement weather days please make sure to check the Nashua.edu website for delayed opening and/or closings as well as your local TV station. A call is usually sent out from the superintendent letting us know if it’s a delay or cancellation.
1. Snow gear is required for students to play on the snow during recess. This includes snow boots and snow pants.  We do go outside when it is cold so please send your child with appropriate winter attire.
PTO Notes:
PTO meetings: Going forward, PTO meetings are changing to Wednesdays.  It will typically be the second Wednesday of the month, but due to Valentine’s Day, the February meeting will be on the 21st at 6:30 in the library or via zoom. 
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82977443442?pwd=n5maRnioxTyNjDPTH16iYPjJ4Mg4j1.1
Meeting ID: 829 7744 3442
Passcode: 182293
PTO Officers: In order for PTO to continue next year, we are looking for volunteers to hold executive offices in the fall.  To learn about the offices, visit our website: https://sunsetheightspto.wixsite.com/schoolcommunity/about-2  Although elections will not be for a few months, this is a great time to start thinking about the PTO and learning what it is all about.  If you have any questions feel free to email sunsetheightspto@gmail.com. 
Teacher Appreciation Week: TAW is coming, and the planning is starting soon. If you'd like to volunteer for the Teacher Appreciation Committee, email sunsetheightspto@gmail.com. 
Piano Fund: Thank you to all who donated to the Piano Fund.  We should be able to get the Piano in the next week or two thanks to your generosity!  
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